
Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association 

President 
Mike Jackson 
(905) 525-0153 

 
mike.bon@cogeco.ca 

Treasurer 
Ken Cole 

905 679-6703 

Secretary 
Fred Morse 
(905) 383-1410 

Good & Welfare 
Don Alford 

 
George Pastor 

Co-ordinator 
Mike Jackson 
(905) 525-0153 

 
hamiltonfirepensioners@gmail.ca  

 

Meeting was held Tuesday, December 10, 2013, 10:30 a.m., Yacht Club 

There were 49 Pensioners in attendance. 

 

Treasurer’s  as of October 31, 2013   $3,859.28 

Report 

LAST ALARM:  Jim McEntee  91 years;  Albert Vandenakker  72 years 

Good & Welfare Visited or was in contact with John Kelly, Tom McDade, Earl Grice 

   John Currier, Ken Dawson and Tom Kearney. 

Proposed by Rick Fletcher and second by Charlie Wilson, that a donation of four 

hundred dollars ($400) be given to The Macsssa Bay Yacht Club for their Food 

Bank.  Carried 

Raise:  Your 2014 raise is 0.9% according to OMERS 

Pensions Ken Skarratt spoke on the Pensions and said they were holding their own. 

Article 3 Dues: $5.00   on a voluntary basis 

Article 6 Nominations  for the Executive nominated or by proxy at the March meeting 

     and voted on at the June Meeting. 

Article 8 Amendments  to the |Constitution & By-Laws to be in writing and given to the 

     Secretary by the March meeting and foted on at the June 

     meeting. Both Articles 6 & 8 to be in the March letter. 

Email:  Contact   Mike Jackson hamiltonfirepensioners@gmail.com  

Moved Contact  Fred Morse  (mail) 

 

Next meeting   Tuesday, March 11, 2014  10:30 a.m. 

     Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

 

 
Fred Morse, Secretary 
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